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Address all correspondence to The Secretary

Finance Committee

The Society’s Office, 3rd October 2003.

In attendance

	Mr. Kjell Nilsen-Nygaard, President
	Captain J. V. Wallace

	Captain John Banister, Budget Manager
	Mr. Eric Walker

	Captain P. Owen, Secretary
	


Apologies

Mr. Dave Spence, Mr. Bruce Smith.

1. Confirmation of Minutes to Last Meeting
The minutes to the last Finance Committee held on 22nd February had been circulated via mail and the Society’s Web Site Council area to all Committee Members –were confirmed as a true record of the last meeting and agreed. 
2. Matters Arising

There were no matters arising.

3. Society’s Financial Position

the Secretary reported that there were 12 outstanding subscriptions amounting to £940, and that this was better than the situation at the same time last year. He was still hopeful of receiving some of these outstanding subscriptions.

He then provided the proposed Budget for 2004 as agreed with the Budget Manager, this was explained by John Banister and after some discussion is was agreed to recommend the Budget to Council.

It was also agreed to recommend to Council that there should be no increase in Subscriptions for 2004.

4. Office Accommodation

The secretary reported that out landlord, The Marine Society, had invited the Society to express any interest in the small office adjacent to the existing office which might shortly become available. The Secretary explained why this would be advantageous to the Society, in particular to accommodate the overflow of office equipment and furniture currently in the communal area. The estimated additional annual cost being around £2,000 which was not included in the above proposed budget for 2004.

After further discussion is was agreed to recommend to Council that The Marine Society be advised of the Society’s positive interest in this additional area and that any lease period should be synchronised to the existing lease.

5. Any Other Business

The Committee were invited to review the Secretary’s Fee which is an annual exercise. The Committee agreed to recommend to Council an increase of £500 per annum for 2004, proposed by Kjell Nilsen-Nygaard and seconded by Eric Walker.

5. Date of Next Meeting

To be advised


